
We dedicate the 2018 Annual Town Report to 
members of our Community, once active in Town & 
School government and community affairs, who left 

us this past year. 
 

 

Robert Rydeen  
Bob moved from Fremont in 2011 but left a legacy here, not 

only in his son Michael, our Town Moderator, but in the 
many ways he was involved in the Fremont community.  
Bob and Karen Rydeen moved to Fremont in 1974.  Bob 
became involved with the Conservation Commission in 
1979, through 1981; then moving to the Zoning Board of 

Adjustment from 1980 to 1985. 
 

Bob was the School District Moderator in 1980 and 1981 
and Town Moderator from 1984 to 1989.  He was a baseball 
and basketball volunteer and spearheaded, with Karen, the 

building of the first concession stand at Memorial Fields.  
He remained an active Fremont Public Library Patron and 

was a member of the Fremont 250th Anniversary Celebration Committee culminating in our 
wonderful celebration in 2014, as well as the Committee who put together Fremont’s 225th in 

1989.   
 

Bob left us on July 17, 2018 at the Colonial Poplin Nursing Home, having spent his last days 
back in Fremont. 

 

  Marlyn Bernier 
Marlyn came to Fremont in 2003 when she married former Moderator and Police Chief Ray 

Bernier.  She quickly become involved in voting efforts, as a Ballot Clerk.  Marlyn had a quick 
smile and made friends easily.  She brought her delicious homemade donuts to every election!   

  

Fond remembrances of all our 
community members who are 

no longer with us. 
 
 

Fremont is a close community 
that has a long history of 

volunteerism.   
Thank you to all of our 

volunteers and community 
members who make an impact  

in Fremont every day! 
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